Town of Weymouth

Massachusetts
Robel\r/}L. Hedlund Office: 781.340.5012
ayor Fax: 781.335.8184
Middle Street
75 Middle Stree TTY: 781.331.5124

Weymouth, MA 02189

MEMORANDUM

TO: TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYOR W

RE: CPC-PRESERVATION/RESTORATION OF EXTERIOR OF
JERFFERSON SCHOOL

DATE: MAY 8, 2018

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

“That the Town of Weymouth appropriate $29,000 from the Community Preservation Fund-
Historic Resources fund balance (4906-321005) and $41,824 from the Community
Preservation Fund-Unreserved Fund Balance (4309-321001) for a total of $70,824, for the
preservation and restoration of the exterior of the Jefferson School as described in the request
put forward by the Weymouth Department of Planning and Community Development.

No Public hearing or legal notice is required.”

At the time this measure was submitted, the CPA Historic Resources fund balance is $53,615
and CPA Unreserved Fund Balance is $534,140.85.



